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CONGRATS CUPAR GRADS!! 

Congrats to all the Cupar Grads this year!  We wish you all the success in 

your years to come and hope you enjoy your accomplishment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Take Pride in how far you have come and have 

faith in how far you can go” 

CANADA CELEBRATIONS 

Canada Day Celebration will be July 1st and will include the 

following: 

Pancake Breakfast – Cupar Lion’s Club ~ Free Swim – Cupar Pool 

from 2-5 ~ Car Show and BBQ – Cupar Car Club ~ Strawberry Social 

– Cupar Museum ~ and Fire works!   

CONEXUS CREDIT 
UNION PUBLIC 
MEETING - CLOSING 

The Conexus Credit Union 

will be holding a public 

meeting on June 12th at 7:30 

pm at the Cupar Town Hall 

located at 901 Assiniboia 

Avenue.   

We encourage everyone to 

attend as it greatly affects our 

community.   

Public notice has been 

provided that our bank will be 

closed October 1st, 2019.   

 

 

Celebrate Canada Day!! 

 

 

Brooklyn Ballan 

Colton Benko 

Tara Czemeres 

Brandi Dayson 

Paul Dennis 

Cody Geber 

Elsie Kish 

Kalib Klisowsky 

Jacob Lepine 

Beatrice Macknak 

Colby Nistor 

Dylan Protheroe 

Megan Reimer 

Avery Wagner 

Coltin Wilcox 

 



 

 

CANADA YARD DECORATING CONTEST!! 

Cupar is holding a Canada Day Yard decorating contest.  Light up your yard/house; plant flowers and show your 

patronage! 

Judging will be completed on July 1st and winners will be announced July 2nd via social media on our Town of 

Cupar Facebook page and posted in the August 2019 Newsletter.  Earn those bragging rights and a chance to win 

one of two prizes! 

 

 

COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget the community Garage 

Sale on June 15th!   Get your sale 

registered at the Town Office so it 

can be sent out on our map 

advertising the locations! 

What a great chance to get rid of 

some unwanted treasures!  Or even 

to load up on something special you 

have been looking for.   

June 15th is the day! 
 

WALKING AT NIGHT  

The nice weather is right around the corner which leads to 

everyone wanting to enjoy the evening air.  We have concerns 

however, as people have been walking at night wearing dark 

clothing.  This is dangerous as passersby in vehicles have a hard 

time seeing you.  Please wear some sort of bright clothing or 

reflective attire so we can all see another day of wonderful 

weather to walk. 

 

 

 

 

The Cupar Fire Department will be holding an Open 

House and BBQ during the Community Garage Sale.  

Burgers, hotdogs and drinks!  Come on down, meet the 

team, check out what they have been doing, take pictures in 

the trucks and stay for a bite to eat! 

  

TRANSFER SITE HOURS 

The Transfer Site is now open for the season. 

Saturday – from 10 am to 2 pm – weather 

permitting. 

Cash payment due on site. 

“If you think you are too small to make a difference, try sleeping with a mosquito.” 

Dalai Lama 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUPAR LIBRARY 

The Summer Reading Program this year will begin June 28 to August 30,2019. All children ages 3-18 are 
encouraged to visit the library and pick up your log book starting June 28. You will log all books that you take out 
and read throughout the Summer. The log books are to be handed in to the library by August 30. A certificate of 
$5.00 to High Plains Grill and Salon will be awarded to each child when they hand in their log books.  
 
Cupar Library has been awarded with an increase in hours. Beginning July 3rd, Library hours will be 10:00 am to 
6:00 pm. on Wednesday and Friday.  
 
Now available at the library are bags of 5 books that can be ordered from Parkland for anyone interested in a book 
club.  Visit the library for more information.  
 

CUPAR ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION 

 

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH 

 

 

THE PAST, THE PRESENT 

AND THE FUTURE WALK 

INTO A BAR AT THE SAME 

TIME.  IT WAS TENSE…. 

Funny Nerd Jokes 

WHO KNEW WHAT TIME IT WAS 

WHEN THE FIRST CLOCK WAS MADE? 

 



 

 



 



 

Meetings 

Cupar Fire Department 

Meeting: 

 Tuesday, June 11 

 @ 7:30 pm 

 Training meeting 

 Tuesday, June 25 

 @7:30 pm 

Conexus Credit Union: 

Closing meeting 

 Wednesday, June 12 

 @ 7:30 om 

 Cupar Town Hall 

Cupar Town Council 

Meeting: 

 Tuesday, June 18 

 @ 7:00 pm 

If you would like to see your 

meeting date listed please provide 

dates and times to the Cupar Town 

Office at 306-723-4324 or email 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

TOWN OF CUPAR 

Box 397 

116 Stanley Street 

Cupar, SK S0G0Y0 

306-723-4324 

 

Fun Facts: 

1. Back when dinosaurs existed, there used to be 

volcanoes that were erupting on the moon. 

2. If a Polar Bear and a Grizzly Bear mate, their 

offspring is called a “Pizzy Bear”. 

3. A single strand of Spaghetti is called a “Spaghetto”. 

4. To leave a party without telling anyone is called in 

English, a “French Exit”. In French, it’s called a 

“partir à l’anglaise”, to leave like the English. 

5. The Buddha commonly depicted in statues and 

pictures is a different person entirely. The real 

Buddha was actually incredibly skinny because of 

self-deprivation. 

6. In Colorado, USA, there is still an active volcano. It 

last erupted about the same time as the pyramids 

were being built in Egypt. 

7. In 1923, a jockey suffered a fatal heart attack but his 

horse finished and won the race, making him the first 

and only jockey to win a race after death. 

8. Forrest Fenn, an art dealer and author, hid a treasure 

chest in the Rocky Mountains worth over 1 million 

dollars. It still has not been found. 

9. The British government coined the slogan, “Keep 

Calm and Carry on” during World War 2 in order to 

motivate citizens to stay strong. 

10. Playboy has been publishing braille versions of their 

magazines since 1970, however no pictorial 

representations are included. 

 

Garbage/Recycle Bins 

There have been numerous 

bins, both garbage and 

recycle, that are not being 

taken care of.  Please be 

aware persons who do not take 

care of their bins will be 

charged to replace them 

if/when they break at $150+..  

Please store them up close to 

your home to keep the wind 

from getting to them and 

ensure they are removed from 

the street with the pick-up has 

been completed. 

You are responsible for your 

bins. 

 

Pets 

We have received numbers 

noise complaints about barking 

and pet running at large.  Pets 

need to be kept on leashes 

when walking at all times, kept 

in the owners yard, respectful to 

neighbors who may not enjoy 

the incessant barking and any 

dropping must be picked up 

and disposed of properly.  If a 

complaint is lodged you may 

run the risk of receiving a fine 

according to our Bylaw 12-008. 

Make sure all your pets are 

properly licensed with the Town 

Office. 
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